Liberal
Democrats

Dear Member,
East Suffolk AGM 2025

I am delighted to invite you to join us at our Annual General Meeting
(AGM) on Saturday November 1st at FROMUS Community Centre, Street
Farm Road, Saxmundham IP17 1AL. The meeting will commence at
1:00pm but we warmly encourage you to arrive at 12:30 for a light lunch
and the opportunity to socialise with fellow members.

This year has been marked by the cancellation of the County elections in
May and the announcement of a Mayoral election for one Mayor covering
Norfolk and Suffolk in May 2026. We also await the decision from
Government on whether Suffolk will have 1, 2, or 3 unitary authorities. It
is a time of change and uncertainty.

Please let me know if you can attend by replying directly to me at the
below address. If you would like to access the meeting remotely, please
request to attend online in your reply and I will ensure that the meeting
link is sent to you in advance.

Linda Packard 22, Hope Crescent, Melton [P12 1SJ

Alternatively you can email me lindapackard@yahoo.com

I hope to see you there.
Yours sincerely

A ?cu}/\ usd
Linda Packard
Chair East Suffolk Liberal Democrats.



